PUBLIC NOTICE 
WATER MAIN FLUSHING


THE VILLAGE OF SPRINGVILLE PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT WILL
BE FLUSHING WATER MAINS DURING THE WEEKS OF JULY 13, 
2025 AND JULY 20, 2025.  YOU MAY EXPERIENCE SOME 
DISCOLORATION OF WATER AT THAT TIME.  AS ALWAYS, WE ARE 
SORRY FOR THE INCONVENIENCE AND APPRECIATE YOUR 
PATIENCE. 
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